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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Purple class. 
Purple class White class Pink class 

96% 95% 85% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class. 
Red Orange Yellow Green Blue 

92% 91% 91% 91% 94% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Cup 

To support England football team during the current World Cup tournament we would like all 

school (Key stage 1 and Foundation 1&2) to dress in either football kit or sports kit on 

Monday 18th June. This is just for fun and not a fundraising event! 

 

Women’s Rights March  

On the back of the Newsletter is a piece of writing from one of our students. Poppy is 

extremely proud of taking part in the celebrations for 100 years of women having the right 

to vote. 

Dates 

Sports Day see above.  

Summer Fayre - 9th July 

New classes and reports will be sent out during the first week of July. 

Year 2 transition to Juniors – W/C 16th July. More details will follow closer to the time. 

Transition day for all other year groups is planned for 17th July. 

Class Assemblies 

We will be starting our class assemblies next week on Tuesday 19th June. We hope you can 

join us to celebrate the work the children have been doing over the Summer term. 

Assemblies start at 9am in the main hall. 

Orange Class – 19th June         Yellow Class – 26th June        Red Class – 3rd July       

Leavers Assembly, Blue & Green classes – 10th July 

Sports Days 

We will be holding separate Foundation and Key stage one sports days again this year. 

Instead of the traditional running races children will be participating in a variety of sporting 

activities. Provisional date, for years one and two, is 25th June in the afternoon. Foundation 

2 (Reception) children will be 26th June in the morning, weather permitting. Foundation 1 

(Nursery) will be 11th July, morning and afternoon. 

 

Water Bottles 

As you know children and adults should be drinking water throughout the day to stay 

healthy.  

Please can we remind you not to fill bottles with dilute or juice. 

 


